
1. 

Cancellations

Should you be unable to attend after having made a reservation, kindly notify us 
before attempting to cancel your room reservation.  Others will be anxious for 
rooms once the block is filled.  We will be maintaining a waiting list for those that 
were unable to secure a room before the block was filled.  

Kindly email us at 50@sigepncnu.com and we’ll contact the hotel sales office and 
arrange to transfer your reservation so that another Brother can purchase it in your 
stead.

We are excited for you to join us for this milestone event and
 look forward to raising a glass with you.
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